
Thank you for your support! 
The Bateman Family

Camp: In January we had our second annual youth camp. 
God blessed us with a great number in the camp this year; 
five churches were represented. We had several new 
families from our church serving in this year’s camp, which, 
along with some experience we gained from our first camp, 
helped things to go much more smoothly this time. It is a 
blessing to see the spiritual growth in these families and 

their involvement in the service of the Lord..  

Travel: At the time of the writing of this letter I am preaching a youth camp in 
Santiago, Chile. Missionary Jason Holt invited me to preach at the camp this 
year. There are about ten churches that have brought their youth groups 
here, for a total of around 130 young people.  

In February we will be busy with a pastors’ conference during the first full 
week of the month. There will be multiple pastors coming with their families 
from all over Argentina to participate in the conference. We are hoping that it 
will be a great time of encouragement and refreshment for them. The 
conference will be hosted at our camp.  
 
The second week of February our church will hold its second annual family 
conference. Pastor Jose Luis Gomez will be preaching the conference, and he and his wife will be 
teaching classes throughout the week to the men and the women of our church. Pray that God will use 
this conference to strengthen our families.

 
Prayer Points: 

• Pray for a property for our church.. 
• Pray for these upcoming events in our church and ministry 
• Pray for the training of the men in our church as they are preparing for the ministry. 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